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To Our Valued Consignors, 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support during these past few months.  I apologize for all the appointments 

that were canceled due to our COVID-19 closure.   

INFORMATION REGARDING FALL 2020 APPOINTMENTS:   

I know that many of you are anxious to schedule your appointment for Fall; and I am happy to announce that you 

will be able to schedule that appointment later this week.  Appointments will be for FALL ITEMS ONLY.  Enhanced 

procedures will be in place for all consignment appointments.  These procedures will be detailed online when you 

schedule your appointment. You will also be required to read and accept the updated terms for consignment prior to 

scheduling your appointment.   

INFORMATION REGARDING SPRING/SUMMER 2020 SALE AND INVENTORY: 

In order to ensure the safety of our customers and staff, the Kids Echo will not be able to continue with the Summer 

Clearance Sale as scheduled.   The sale has been modified to just one week.  All clothing and clothing accessories 

consigned for the Spring/Summer Season will be 50% OFF during the sale dates (and times) listed below:   

Saturday, August 1, 2020:  9:00 am to 2:00 pm  
 
Sunday, August 2, 2020:  12:00 noon to 4:00 pm  

 
Tuesday, August 4, 2020:  9:00 am to 2:00 pm  
 
Wednesday, August 5, 2020:  9:00 am to 2:00 pm  
 
Friday, August 7, 2020:  9:00 am to 2:00 pm  
 
Saturday, August 8, 2020:  9:00 am to 2:00 pm  
 

I realize that you have placed your trust in the Kids Echo with your items and hope you understand that many 

creative solutions were put in place to help promote the sale of your items during the mandated closure and phased 

re-opening.  This included online sales, curbside pickups, virtual shopping videos for customers, and more!  This 

forced closure was truly devastating and this period is not reflective of normal business and consignment sales.   

It is for this reason that I STRONGLY ENCOURAGE all consignors with Spring/Summer inventory to return 

to the store to pick up any unsold items.  If you do not want your items to go on sale, I recommend that you 

pick up your items between July 26, 2020 and July 31, 2020.  If possible, please reach out the day you are coming to 

pick up your items in order to have your report ready. Just a few minutes in needed to prepare your report. 

THE DEADLINE FOR PICKING UP ALL CLOTHING & CLOTHING ACCESSORIES CONSIGNED FOR THE 

SPRING/SUMMER SEASON IS SATURDAY, AUGUST 8 by 1:00 pm.  Any clothing consigned for 

Spring/Summer that is not picked up by August 8, 2020 will become property of the Kids Echo and donated to one of 

our selected organizations.   

I truly appreciate and value the partnership with each and every consignor.  I look forward to working with you again 

under better selling conditions. Thank you for your understanding and continued support! 

 

Lisa 

 

http://www.kidsecho.net/

